
December 2, 2021 Email Response from Joshua Binda (PDC Case 100589) 
 
Joshua Binda replied 
17 hours ago (Thu, 2 Dec 2021 at 12:23 AM) 
 To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 
External Email 

 
My response to this PDC complaint is that my campaign manager and I had moved the 
meeting from 1pm to 4pm because I had an emergency to attend to that came up. 
Mario had agreed with the time and we provided over 10 pages of bank statements and 
transactions. Mario’s complaint is that we instead of meeting within 48 hours it ended 
up being a little over 49 hours.  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054501382

